
HELP NEEDED!

The Fox Chapel Area High School orchestra held its annual Young Persons
Concert on Saturday at O’Hara Elementary School. In addition to the Disney-
themed performance, attendees had the opportunity to do a craft, dance, and try
some of the orchestra's instruments, assisted by the big kids! What a wonderful
event for both our high school students and our youngest learners!

Dr. Nicole Smith joined 
the Fox Chapel Area
School District on Monday 
as a program principal 
at Fox Chapel Area High 
School. Dr. Smith will work 
with Dr. McGee until he 
retires at the end of March. 
She joins Fox Chapel Area
after more than 20 years
as a teacher and administrator in the Northgate
School District. We are #FCProud to have you
here, Dr. Smith!
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KEY EVENTS
• 3/6: KR Music Program
• 3/6: FV Science Fair
• 3/10: School Board Meeting
• 3/12: DMS Choir Concert
• 3/13: DMS FBI Program
• 3/13-3/16: FCAHS Musical

Complete details: www.fcasd.edu

The FCAHS musical, “The Addams
Family,” will run from March 13-16.
Please visit fcahsmusicdepartment
.ludus.com to purchase your tickets.
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WELCOME, DR. SMITH!

Dr. Nicole Smith

Elementary students from across the district competed in the annual Math
Pentathlon on Saturday at Dorseyville Middle School. The day features game
play aimed at strengthening students’ problem-solving skills.
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